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AUTUMN FESTIVAL 2011 - ZARZUELA 
 

 

The Ministry for Culture is pleased to announce the return of the Teatro Lirico 
Andaluz to perform in Gibraltar as part of the Spring Festival. This event is 
being organised in collaboration with Santos Productions.  
 
Having proved very popular in the past, the Teatro Lirico Andaluz will stage 
the popular Zarzuela, ‘La Corte del Faraón’. Boasting a stellar cast and a 24 
piece orchestra, artists include soprano Ruth Terán, tenor Luis Pacetti and 
actor Miguel Guardiola.  
 
Performances will be held at the John Mackintosh Hall Theatre on the 
Wednesday 9th and Thursday 10th November 2011 at 8pm. Tickets, priced at 
£5 will be on sale at the John Mackintosh Hall as from Tuesday 1st November 
2011. Ticket office hours will be on weekdays between 9.30am and 6pm. 
Sale of tickets is limited to 10 per person. 
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